January 8, 2019 Meeting Notes –
Brenda Ryan-Carter shared a thank you note from the LaFayette Nursing Home thanking the Rotary Club of LaFayette for providing Christmas gifts to the residents of the nursing home.  Each resident of the home received a gift bag from the club.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chris Busby provided an overview of the Chambers County Development Authority annual report.  The report is included in the website documents folder for today’s meeting.
